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Date: January 1, 2024 
 
To: All Customers 
 
From: Bill Kirven 
 
Subject: Certificate of Compliance – California Prop 65 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 California Proposition 65, officially known as the Safe Drinking Water and Toxic 
Enforcement Act of 1986, became law in November 1986.  Proposition 65 requires 
businesses to provide warnings to Californians (and others doing business in the State 
of California) about significant exposures to chemicals that are known to cause cancer, 
birth defects or other reproductive harm.  On August 31, 2016, the State of California 
Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) adopted certain 
amendments to Article 6, Clear and Reasonable Warnings for California Proposition 65 
which become effective on August 30, 2018. All bearings manufactured by Ritbearing 
Corp. do not contain the substances regulated by California Proposition 65 in 
concentrations resulting in exposures above the safe harbor levels determined by 
OEHHA. As such, these products are not required to have the California Proposition 65 
warning labels. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Bill Kirven 
Technical Sales Manager 

Ritbearing 
 

 


